Lebeq United FC

Club History

Formed in 2008, Lebeq United FC entered the Bristol and Suburban Association Football League, 2008/2009 Season in division five where they finish Runners Up and gaining promotion to division three, for the start of the 2009 – 2010 season under the management of Clifford Goulbourne and secretary George Philipou. Lebeq United finished Champions of division three and promotion to division two. 2011/2012 season Lebeq United lifted the division two cup as Champions after only one season and again promotion to division one.

Lebeq widely known throughout local Bristol football as a Sunday side decided a new venture was needed and Saturday football offered the club the opportunity.

The campaign began well and it was not long before Lebeq’s talented squad asserted themselves with promotion finishing as runners-up in the first season.

The following season the club once again progressed and were promoted to division one; it was here that the good times came to an abrupt halt, although only temporary, when manager Clifford seemed to lose his way and was eventually replaced with a new more dynamic personality, Derry Nathasingh.  Derry immediately imposed himself and brought to the club the much needed stability and secured many new quality players, essential in the higher divisions of the league.

Success followed and Lebeq United were promoted to premier division one for 2014 – 2015 season.  This first season in the highest tier of the league was a step too far for that present squad, big expectations were not achieved and the team finished below mid-table in a disappointing campaign.  A fresh new strategy was now urgent.  Derry became the second casualty for Lebeq’s massive ambitions and the club introduced a new joint management team for the beginning of the 2015 – 2016 season, they were Rayan Wilson and Benjamin Mcleod.

The change was instant, brand new quality players were introduced, together with many up and coming youngsters and a more determined approach by everyone involved.  A hard and difficult season followed but all the hard work was eventually rewarded when the club lifted the Suburban Premier Division one championship cup. However they were unlucky, losing in the final of the Hillard Bosely cup final.
Having gained promotion to the Gloucestershire County League last season it was apparent the team needed a few more players to strengthen the squad, although finishing in a fairly respectable mid-table position.
The focus is now on this season 2017/18 with an introduction of a few experienced players and the best of our Youth players fresh from the competition in the GFA Summer League and pre-season games; we have hit the ground running and feel we now have a team ready to compete at the top end of the Division. 
